PUBLIC NOTICE
Request for Proposal

FY24 Health Educator

Please Take Notice that the City of Elizabeth, Division of Purchasing is soliciting
and will accept proposals no later than August 22, 2023, at 10:30 am, in the
City of Elizabeth, Division of Purchasing, City Hall, 50 Winfield Scott Plaza, Elizabeth,
New Jersey 07201 Room #210 (908) 820-4174, for:

The Health Department is seeking proposals for Health Educator.
Specifications can be obtained at the location listed above or by calling the
Purchasing department to request a package to be mailed (908) 820-4174. RFP

package is not available electronically.

This notice and the accompanying request for proposal is being solicited through a
fair and open process in accordance with N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20.5, et seq.

9&8%&%%@‘\)

Jill McDonough,
Purchasing Agent



